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Thank you, President,
Uganda welcomes the delegation of Namibia and thanks them for their comprehensive national report. 
We commend the government for the legislative and policy enactments made to strengthen human rights protection since the last review.  The promotion of human rights knowledge throughout the education system is a positive development that will support collective defence of established human rights standards. We encourage the government to further support the judicial system to improve prison conditions and reduce pretrial detention.
In the spirit of constructive engagement, we make the following recommendations:
1. Continue to work towards creating a specific law against torture and other cruel, inhuman treatment and punishment.

2. Continue to strengthen community mechanisms to fight gender-based and sexual violence.

We wish Namibia a successful review.
I thank you.



